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STAFF STORIES OF THE QUARTER

         Danielle Baysinger

RN, ICU. Danielle was recently on vacation in Roatan, an island in Honduras. While she was enjoying her time on the beach she 
heard someone choking and someone yelling for help. She ran over and the man was turning purple and she could not feel a 
pulse. She began compressions until the medics arrived. The medics on the island did not know how to work the AED machine. 
Danielle taught them how to use the machine and how to do compressions correctly. They finally got a steady pulse and the man 
began waking up. Danielle stepped up beyond the wall of Union Hospital to a�ect the lives of others.

         Kayelene Card  
RN, Pre-Post/Cath. Kayelene takes the time to explain everything regarding our processes and their discharge to patients in less 
than optimal situations. She is the epitome of professionalism.

        Beth Harrison 
Nurse Manager, Telemetry.  Beth has done a 
tremendous job with her work on the Stroke 
Accreditation. Her sta� are very engaged and 
she has amazing community involvement. She 
is driven by her passion to do better for our 
patients and because of her e�orts, we are 
doing that. 

         Christy Neal
Supervisor, UHC Radiology.  Christy was instrumental 
in assisting with all the ground work needed to 
implement the Heart Scans at Union Clinton. She 
completed peer-based research, worked with her 
colleagues at Union Terre Haute, attended meetings, 
followed up with finance, and assisted with the 
presentation of the business plan that was accepted. 
In addition, Christy led the UHC Easter Egg Hunt 
festivities and was largely responsible for the success 
of this event.

         Karen Orndor�
RN Case Manager, Wound Center. Karen Orndor� has been taking, on her own time, food out to a patient who has little money. 
This patient barely has enough gas money to come and see us weekly at the center and has issues with getting proper food. Karen 
has also made a patient a quilt, which was all purple because it was her favorite color. She also recently made a quilt for a patient 
when her mother died and took it to their home personally. 

         Meghan Whittaker
Educator, Radiology.  Meghan recently helped receive a grant to obtain new wheelchairs that are more ergonomically sound for 
the transporting sta�. She also received a Safety-First Grant which helped bring in an updated MRI Conditional Transport Cart. 
Meghan organized and helped support our recent Safety Fair at all 3 locations. 

         Melissa Freyberger  
RN, 4EA. The same day a patient was diagnosed with stage 4 cancer she found out her son had passed away. She was not able to 
attend the services because of her condition. Melissa came in on her day o� and facetimed the viewing of the patient’s son. 
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